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M
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Cambridge 39, Hassachusetis

To: S&EC Programmers
From:; Jack D, Porter
Dates Msareh 17, 1955

SUBJECT: QUARTERLY REPORTS AND PRCETEM THERYINATION

TERLY REPORTS

The quarteriy reporis previcusly submitted independently by
Project Whirlwind and the Project on Mzehine Hethods of Computation to
the Office of Naval Research will hcnceforth be combined. This consol=
idation will principally affect thoss programmars who are members of the
Machine iMethods of Computation Group since they will no longer have to
submit reports to both projects,

However, it seems worthwhile to renind programmers that these

guarterly reporis have a very wide olrculaticon covering most of the United

States and many foreign countries. Consequently, programmers are urged
1o exercise some care in preparing iy reporis. In general, these
repceris should contaln a general ;i ivent deseriptlion of the progress made

on the problem. iore specifically -.uch vreport should includes

8. reference to the ianes of the programmers and analysts res-

ponsible for the work t{ogether with the laboratory, department, or project
they represant; _

b. 2 general description of the nature of the problem so that
+1t can be recognized and interpreted by somecone working in a related fleld;

(When a problem is being describad in a quarterly for the first time, a

-

rather detailed description is desired. In subsequent reports, the programmer
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should fesl free to refer for details to this initial report. However,
a sufficient description should aluays be included so that the reader
can gain some idea as to the nature of the problem without referring to
the initial report.)
¢. the numerical procedures being used - or what modifications

have been introduced since the previcus report;

_ 4. the propress made and the future plans - or, if this is a
final report, an appraisal of the results obtsined; ‘
8. plans for publication {(e.g., thesis, scientific journal,

project report).

PROBLEA TERAINATION

“henever a programner feels that he has completead his use of
‘Whirlwind for his problem, he is urged to write a terminating report
followinpg the form suggested above. This report will then be kept by
the S&EC Group and included in the next Quarterly Report. This may not
apply tdlmemberS’of the Machine Methods of Computation Group since the
terminating reports they submit to Professor lorse may suffice for Project
Whirlwind. ' o

Programmers who terminate & problem should check the folloﬁing
steps:

| 8. submit & terminating report;

b. check with the tape rcom on the disposition of their tapes,
films, and duplicate results that are kept on file; (Because of the limited
storage facilities, it is impossible to retain tapes, films, and results
for indefinite periocds of time. 1f a programmer feels that his tapes may
be of future use to him or to other orogrammers, it will be necessary for
himkto make suitable arrangements. Otherwise the information filed under
his problem number will be obsoleied and discardedo)

¢. remember that in any publications suitable credit should be
glven %o the Office of Néval Research whose support of Whirlwind I made it
avéilable for the application being described;

d. remember that the S&EC Group will appreciate being informed of

-

any future publications that include resulis obtained on WWwi.



